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Sen. Monty Mason Ignores the Needs of Virginia Families 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 5, 2022 
CONTACT: danny@diggsforsenate.com 
  
Seaford, VA - Sheriff J.D. “Danny” Diggs today, released the following statement 
regarding Sen. Monty Mason’s decision to block tax relief to working families.   
 
“After facing skyrocketing prices, bloated costs at the pump, and limited supplies at the 
grocery store, Senator Monty Mason today blocked tax relief for Virginian working 
families.  Senator Mason continues to remain out of touch with the working people of 
Virginia while bowing down to the extreme left wing of his party.  It is time that the 
people of the Peninsula have a Senator who will get real relief for working families.  As 
your next Senator, the people of the 24th Senate district will have a Senator that puts 
their interests before special interests. 
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